Crumpler & Associates
301 North Main Street
Winston Salem, NC 27150

August 28, 2002

Dear Crumpler & Associates:

This is to request a copy of our contract with your firm concerning the State of NC
vs Theodore Kimble. In addition we are requesting a itemized statement of the
hours spent on this case.

We have requested this information twice by phone and have yet to receive it.
Therefore we are sending this certified letter. We would appreciate a prompt

reply.

Sincerely,
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Ronnie Lee Kimble
6318 Liberty Road
Julian, NC 27283




